
FW: 2024 Congressional App Challenge Deadline Rapidly Approaching - OCTOBER 24, 2024
From Rembert, Wilhelmenia <Wilhelmenia.Rembert@mail.house.gov>
To Egleston, Larken <Larken.Egleston@mail.house.gov>
Cc Rios Martinez, Natalia <Natalia.RiosMartinez@mail.house.gov>
Date 2024-10-21 12:43

 2024 Congressional App Challenge.pdf(~509 KB)  2024 Congressional App Challenge.docx(~2.5 MB)

Good afternoon!
 
Because it is NOT TOO LATE, I am reaching out again to remind you and any middle or high school student(s) you think may be interested in the 2024
Congressional App Challenge that the upcoming deadline, Thursday, October 24, 2024, is almost here.  We are pleased to see increased interest in this
national competition but want to urge students who are interested and have not yet submitted, to submit their completed applications before the 11:59 PM
deadline.
 
Submissions to our applications portal may reflect school or summer camp projects that were completed by individual or teams of students living or
attending school in the NC-14 Congressional District. If you and/ or any interested student you know have questions, please let me know.
 
Kind regards,
Wilhelmenia
 
Wilhelmenia I. Rembert
Senior District Advisor
U. S. Representative Jeff Jackson (NC-14)
Phone: 202.225.5634                                                                                                                                                   
Wilhelmenia.Rembert@mail.house.gov
https://jeffjackson.house.gov/

 

From:	Rembert,	Wilhelmenia

Sent:	Monday,	October	7,	2024	2:23	PM

To:	Egleston,	Larken	<Larken.Egleston@mail.house.gov>

Subject:	2024	Congressional	App	Challenge	Deadline	Approaching	-	OCTOBER	24,	2024
 
Good afternoon and Happy Monday!
 
This is just a friendly reminder of the rapidly approaching deadline for the 2024 Congressional App Challenge.  Please share with any middle and high
school students in the NC-14 Congressional District that you think may be interested.  Even if a student or team of students applied last year, they may
reapply this year.  You may also know of students who may have participated in a summer coding camp or program who may be interested.
 
Attached you will find additional information that may be helpful.  Please also feel free to contact me if you have questions.  Thank you for sharing this
information as you deem appropriate.
 
Kind regards,
Wilhelmenia
 
Wilhelmenia I. Rembert
Senior District Advisor
U. S. Representative Jeff Jackson (NC-14)
Phone: 202.225.5634                                                                                                                                                   
Wilhelmenia.Rembert@mail.house.gov
https://jeffjackson.house.gov/

 

mailto:Wilhelmenia.Rembert@mail.house.gov
mailto:Wilhelmenia.Rembert@mail.house.gov
mailto:Wilhelmenia.Rembert@mail.house.gov
mailto:Wilhelmenia.Rembert@mail.house.gov
mailto:Wilhelmenia.Rembert@mail.house.gov
mailto:Wilhelmenia.Rembert@mail.house.gov
https://jeffjackson.house.gov/
https://jeffjackson.house.gov/

